
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Norcon Fertilizer is a locally owned and operated business.  We take great care in assuring that our 

customer’s needs are met in organic production.  As such, we pride ourselves in ensuring we do all we 

can to protect our customers organic production quality.  We use specific tanks ONLY for organic 

products that are used for application via center pivot irrigation.  If a different tank is to be used, a 

thorough internal and external triple rinse procedure takes place to ensure there is no non-organic 

residue left in the tank, pump, or hoses.  In the event of a dry fertilizer application, all application 

equipment is triple rinsed, inside and out to ensure organic standards are upheld.  If any further 

information is required, please contact me at 719-588-1348. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Spencer McDaniel 
Norcon Fertilizer 
P.O. Box 31 
La Jara, CO 81140 
 


